
NDIS: Since May, the majority of Focal’s clients have transitioned into 

the NDIS.  Focal is now supporting families through the review process. 

If you have not done so already, please contact Focal about any 

questions or concerns that you have about your plan. We can arrange a 

meeting to ensure that all of your needs are being met.   

 

Christmas Holidays: The Christmas season is coming very fast. 

During the festive season, all individual services will be maintained, 

with group activities starting back on Tuesday, January 2, 2018.  

Please contact your support officer to inform Focal if you need different 

services over the Christmas period.  

 

New Services: Focal is currently re-designing its service offering. We 

have reached the end of block funding, which means that we can now 

deliver new services under the NDIS. One of our more significant 

service re-designs which we are trialling is an NDIS-funded Vacation 

Care Service (p. 4). 

Some other initiatives which we are pursuing include e-sports teams for 

gamers, recycling and trades for our Handyman Group, as well as other 

Social Enterprise projects. 

 

Thank you all for your continuous support.  

Wishing you a safe and happy Christmas, 

Mickael Blanc 
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Focal would like to thank every 

one who attended our 44th      

Annual General Meeting on     

November 1 , 2017, especially  

Jennifer Howard MP.  

We have reached 300 likes 

on Facebook! Thanks to all 

of our Facebook followers. 

@FocalCommunityServices 

Follow us on LinkedIn for the 

latest job opportunities and 

industry practices.   

@Focal Community Services 

Follow us on Twitter for the latest 

news in the community and 

not-for-profit sectors.  

@FocalSEQLD 

Do you enjoy writing? Have a 

great idea to share? We are       

inviting everyone at Focal to help 

us start a monthly blog.  

You can write about practically 

anything!  

Here are some ideas to get you 

started: 

 Recipes 

 Daily routines 

 Best coffee in Ipswich 

 Your favourite hobby  

To express your interest, please  

contact Greg on 3812 2014 or  

GregS@focal.org.au.  

The 2016-17 year has been one of the most significant in Focal’s 44 year 

history, since the de-institutionalisation at the end of the ’70s, or the 

implementation of the disability pension, strongly influenced by our 

very own former President, Jim Cummings OAM. Indeed, with the 

launch of the National Disability Insurance Scheme (NDIS) on May 26, 

2017, the Focal environment has changed dramatically—with some  

fantastic outcomes for clients and families. 

Through 2016-17, Focal has focused on supporting clients, their       

families and carers, and the community in general to get ‘NDIS ready’. 

This work continues with Focal’s transitioned clients, and will progress 

to ensure that the community gets the best outcome from the NDIS. 

2017-18 promises to be a fascinating year for Focal, with many new  

surprises and initiatives in store. We will continue to increase our   

community consultations, with the aim of co-designing activities that 

ensure all the current needs and expectations of our clients are being 

met. The year will also see a greater focus on health and wellbeing, to 

address a growing need that has been  expressed by our parents and 

participants.  

Focal is also looking to implement new social enterprise initiatives, for 

those who want to participate in activities and give back to the         

community. Moreover, Focal will continue to increase options for   

families wishing to foster independence. This includes additional 24/7 

services, independent living solutions and alternative respite             

arrangements. 

From all of us at Focal, thank you for being a part of our journey.  
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Swinton 
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2016-17 has been a fantastic year for Focal’s Out of School Hours Care Services. The children and staff had 

lots of fun participating in a whole range of unique and exciting experiences throughout the year. In       

addition to our regular Vacation and After School Care activities, we offered some new activities for       

children to participate in, including a Helicopter visit and visit from the RSPCA.   

With the NDIS now rolled out in the Ipswich region, we have seen families extend their support from       

services such as Vacation and After School Care, to individualised in-home and community access supports.  

Despite the impact that the NDIS has had on the costing of our services, we remain committed to providing 

quality support for children and young people into the future. 

Because of the NDIS, Focal is launching a new school holiday club in December, named ‘The Fab Focal 

Club’. This service is specifically designed for NDIS-approved participants aged 13-17, who have standard 

intensity support requirements. The purpose of this club for teenagers is to develop everyday life skills, 

build friendships and have fun!    

Participants will undertake a range of fun and exciting experiences over the three weeks, including           

outings to the cinema, Orion Lagoon and Wivenhoe Dam, as well as cooking, art & craft and games days. 

Spaces are limited to 10 children per day, so make sure that you secure your spot! Booking are made on a 

day-by-day basis. To view our schedules and booking forms, please click this link. For more information 

about costs and other specifications, or to make a booking, please contact Kerri at Focal on (07) 3812 2014.  

The Fab Focal Club is an exciting  new concept and we cannot wait to see where it goes from here. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://focal.org.au/fab-focal-club-summer-2017-18/


 

   



Our clients and staff recently celebrated two of our biggest dress-up 

days for the year: Halloween and Melbourne Cup! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gerard, Focal’s long-tenured Support Worker, has left Focal after ten 

years of service. Thank you Gerard for your wonderful service. You will 

truly be missed by everyone! 

Do you enjoy gaming? Let us 

know about it! Focal are looking 

to start a gaming club for clients 

and their support workers. 

What is your favourite game type? 

 Action/shooter—e.g. Call 

of Duty 

 Sport games—e.g. Fifa  

 Role-playing—e.g.  World 

of Warcraft 

 Adventure—e.g. Minecraft 

 Racing—e.g. Need for Speed 

 Something else? 

 
To express your interest, please 

contact Greg at Focal on 3812 

2014 or GregS@focal.org.au. 

Welcome to our 50 new Support 

Workers (and counting) that have 

joined Focal in the last 2 months!  

Meet Linda, Focal’s new Project 

Officer/Support Coordinator.  

Linda previously worked for    

Anglicare Southern Queensland as 

a Project Officer. Join us in      

welcoming Linda to the Focal 

family!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:GregS@focal.org.au


Focal is committed to not only supporting the community, but also being a socially-conscious               

organisation. Our aim is to facilitate social and economic participation, but to do so in a way which    

promotes greater social outcomes for everybody. That is why we have created Focal Enterprise.   

Focal Enterprise’s first target is plastic recycling. Now, you may think of recycling as putting paper, bot-

tles and other things in recycling bins. This starts the recycling process… but we want to actually do the 

recycling! 

Dave Hakkens runs a project called Precious Plastic, which allows individuals to start their own   

plastic recycling workshop. Dave provides simple blueprints and instructional videos for users to        

develop machines, which can then produce a whole range of products.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Based on these principles, Focal wants to develop its own workshop, machines and equipment and share 

it with the community. If you are hands-on and keen to make a difference, please contact Greg at Focal 

on 3812 2014 or GregS@focal.org.au.    

Focal in 2016 identified that one in three clients needed accommodation solutions.  

 

 

 

We have formed a strong collaboration 

with First National on the Coast to 

provide the following solutions:  

 Wealth creation 

 Access to property through            
purchase or rent 

 Building 

 Property management and        
maintenance 

For more information, please call    

Focal on 3812 2014 or email  

ceo@focal.org.au  

https://preciousplastic.com/en/
mailto:GregS@focal.org.au
mailto:ceo@focal.org.au


https://www.ipswichartgallery.qld.gov.au/allevents/built-for-speed-2017/
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